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Little Harvard / Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Guidelines

We would like to share with you our food program guidelines, especially to those of you who are new to Little Harvard or provide food from home!
· All milk must be unflavored.  We cannot serve chocolate, strawberry or almond milk.                                                                                                                                     
· Juice must be 100% juice, and is only available during snack-times. It must be labeled as 100% juice, not organic or 100% vitamin C.
· Grapes, cherry tomatoes, hot dogs, cherries, carrots, and large fruit must be cut into small pieces long ways, as they are choking hazards.

· All food products must be PEANUT FREE and TREE NUT FREE. They must be processed in a facility that does not manufacture peanuts or tree nuts. This includes not only peanuts/peanut butter, but walnuts, hazelnuts, almonds, etc. Nutella is a hazelnut spread, and not allowed.  Sun butter (sunflower seed spread) is a great alternative!
· Lunch must include all 5 components: Dairy, protein, fruit, vegetable, and carbohydrate.

· All carbohydrates (AM snack/cereals) must contain 6g of sugar or less, with the exception of yogurt, which is 23g per 6oz serving.  Sugar cereals, donuts, cookies etc. are not allowed to be served or eaten at Little Harvard on a daily basis.  However, holiday classroom parties and birthday parties are considered special occasions.  These are times when we will allow for special treats, as long as they are store bought, peanut/tree nut free and have an ingredient label attached.
· Fruit snacks and popcorn, (raisins: especially for toddlers) are choking hazards and are not allowed.
You are more than welcome to bring in a box/bag of your child’s favorite snacks to leave in their classroom.  This way your child’s teacher can see the ingredient label and make sure that it is safe to be served!
Thank you for your assistance in helping us follow these guidelines. If you would like any further information or have any questions, please see Antonia, Lisa, or Darlene.
Thank you, 

Little Harvard Office Staff
